
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                        

  

 

   

  

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                         

                     

 

 

       

  

 

  

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org   Fax: (503) 322-2193 

     www.nknsd.org  

 

Calendar of  Events 

 

June 
 

Friday 4th 

Field Day; 12:00 pm 

 

Tuesday 5th 

BOB Competition; 10:45; NES 

 

Monday 11th 

School Board Meeting; 6:30 pm; DO 

 

Friday 8th 

All School Assembly and 5th Grade 

Recognition; 1:30 pm; gym 

5th Grade Dance 

 

Tuesday 12th 

Talent Show; 11:00; gym 

Last Day of School; release at 12:00 pm 

 
Have a great summer! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

Be Safe              Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

Lost and Found 
The lost and found table will be set up in the 
main hall until the last day of school June 12th.   

We have lots of items that need to be claimed.  

 Items will remain on the table till June 22nd, 
after that they will be donated. 
 

REMINDER 

 
Last Day of School: 

Last day of school is Tuesday June 12th, release at 
12:00 pm. Students will be able to purchase a sack 
school lunch if they would like and parents are 
always welcome to pack their child’s lunch if they 
would like.  Students will have  
time to eat during the last day  
of school with their class. 
 

 

   

► The 3rd Trimester 

final report card will be 

sent to student’s home 

address in the mail a 

week after school is 

out. 

 

 

 

Medication at school 
If there is medication at school that you 
brought in for your child, you will need to pick 
it up at school. It is policy to not send 
medication on the bus. 
All medication needs to be picked up by 
June 22nd.  Left over medication will be 
properly disposed of.  If you have any 
questions, please call the school office.   
 
 

mailto:janmarien@nknsd.org
http://www.nknsd.org/


  
      

                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GGS Battle of the Books - Congratulations 

 

The 4th and 5th grader teams participated in the  

Battle on Tuesday, all the teams did a fantastic job. 

 The final round will be at Nehalem Elementary on  

June 5th. The Howling Readers and the Book Worms  

will be competing against NES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FIELD DAY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Our annual Field Day is coming up.  

June 4th - volunteers need to here from 11:30 to 2:30. 

Volunteers are needed to help run station activities and supporting our kids 

during play.  If you have time we would love you to join us, please contact Ms. 

Medici at GGS, 503-322-0311. 

 

 

All library books will be due on Monday, June 4.  Please check around the house for 

any library with a barcode on the back top right corner.  If you have one please send it 

to school.  If you fine any library books after school is out, you may turn them into the 

office until June 28th.  After that you can send them back with your student in 

September.  Thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher/Configurations for 2018/2019: 

This next year again we will be configuring our school into three different teams.   
K/1, 2/3, and 4/5 grade level teams.  Each team will have three teachers teaching the 
students and we will have all blended classrooms.   Students will be receiving their 
grade level content and students may move from one teacher to another depending 
on what grade level content they are teaching.  Having the 3 different team levels 
better support our students academically, socially and behaviorally. The following are 
the assigned teachers to teams: 
Kindergarten/1st: Mrs. Herder, Mrs. Rumage and Mrs. Shepard  

2nd/3rd: Mrs. Baertlein, Mrs. Brimacombe and Mr. Gordon 

4th/5th: Mr. Kinstedt, new hire, and new hire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Mrs. Clark Mrs. Rumage Mrs. Shepard Mrs. Baertlein Mrs. Briamcombe 

Tizoc 
 

Naomi 
 

Lance 
 

Tessa 
 

Koda 
 Natalie 

 
Alma 

 
Gabby 

 
Acadia 

 
Hayden 

 Abby 
 

Brieah 
 

Kennedy Trenady 
 

Bailey 
 Noah 

 
Emma 

   

Nathan 
 

Dylan 
 Mercer 

         

          

          Mr. Gordon Mr. Duer Mrs. Herder Mr. Kinstedt 
  Briza 

 
Dallas 

 
Logan 

 
Andrew 

   Lucas 
 

Liam 
  

Jaradyn 
   

  
Zane 

   

Jordan 
   

  

Madison 
  

Cleo 
   

  

Lloyd 
   

Owen 
   

  

Grace 
   

Sam 
   

      

Amanda  
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A Message from the Middle School 

For any 5th grade parents who missed the Parent Night at the M.S., required PE 

uniforms are available for purchase at the M.S. office.  Uniforms are $13.00 for the 

set, cash or check.  Office is open Monday-Friday, 7:30 to 4:00 pm through June 28th.  

Purchase now and avoid the “back to school rush! 

Double Up Food Bucks: A SNAP/EBT Matching Program, returns to Tillamook County farmers 
markets  
 

Double Up Food Bucks-DUFB (previously known as SNAP Match) is an incentive program that 
provides low-income households who receive Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) 
benefits with a $1 for $1 match to purchase locally grown fruits and vegetables at area farmers 
markets. Each week a participant is eligible for up to $10 in DUFB currency to stretch their weekly 
food dollars, while also supporting local farmers.  
 

In Tillamook County there is a farmers market in Manzanita, Tillamook, Pacific City and Neskowin. 
Each farmers market in Tillamook County participates in a SNAP Matching program. That means a 
participant could receive $40.00 in match money in one weekend, if they attended all four markets! If 
you wish to support or learn more about this program please visit foodrootsnw.org or stop by our 
office on 113 Main Ave, Tillamook, OR.  
 

http://foodrootsnw.org/


Summer  
2018 

September 
2018 

Fall Parenting Classes  
Join other parents in learning about child development and what behavior to expect from your child 

at their age.  Increase your techniques to redirect behavior and reduce stress in the family. 
 

Free Family Summer Reading and Events  

Library  

Story  

Times 

&  

Activities 

 

RESOURCES 

Healthy Families 
(503) 842-2773    

Ages 0-3yr 
 

Women’s Resource  
Center 

503-842-9486  or  
800-992-1679  

 

Oregon Suicide Hotline 
800 273 8255 

 

Tillamook Crisis Line 
503-842-8201 or  

800-962-2851 
 

Oregon Quit Line 
800-784- 8669 

 

Problem Gambling 
877-695-4648 

 

 

 

Registering 

NOW! 

   Please call   Jill VanSant @ 503-842-8201 Ext 276 OR JillV@tfcc.org 

www.nworparenting.com 

Day Location What Time Ages 

Tues: Tillamook Terrific Twos  10 am 24-36mo 

 Rockaway Story Time 3pm  

Wed:     Tillamook Preschool   10 am         3-5 

 Tillamook After School Legomania      4 pm 6-12 

 Pacific City Afterschool        4 pm 4 & above 

Thurs:  Tillamook Preschool  10 am 3-5 

 Garibaldi Story Time 2:45 pm  

 Bay City Story Time 4 pm  

 Manzanita Story Time 4 pm  

Fri: Tillamook Mother Goose On the Loose 10 am 0-24 mo 

Sat: Tillamook Mother Goose On the Loose 10 am 0-24 mo 

 Tillamook Preschool  11:30 3-5yr 

 Manzanita Story Time 11 am  

County Library’s Special Events 

Day Location What Time 

Tues: Tillamook  Summer Movies 12 pm 

 Rock Away Varies Weekly 1 pm 

 Bay City Varies Weekly 3:30 pm 

Wed:     Pacific City Varies Weekly 3 pm 

Thurs:   Tillamook Varies Weekly 2 pm 

Fri: Manzanita Varies Weekly 3 pm 

 Garibaldi Varies Weekly 12 pm 

Outdoor Movies 

June 29 

July 27 

Aug 24 

9:05 

8:45 

8:05 

Tillamook  

City Hall Lawn 

Grub Club Meal Sites 

Days City Location 

Mon-Fri. Bay City  Bay City Methodist 

Mon-Fri. Bay City Skate Park 

Mon-Fri Garibaldi Community Hall 

Mon-Fri Nehalem NCRD 

Mon-Fri. Rockaway  City Park 

Mon-Fri. Tillamook Champion Park 

Mon-Fri. Tillamook Library 

Mon--Fri Tillamook Pine Ave. Apt. 

Mon-Fri Tillamook St Johns Church 

Mon-Fri Tillamook United Methodist 

Mon-Fri Tillamook YMCA 

mailto:DeAnnaP@tfcc.org

